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S3 EXAMS 2023

WEDNESDAY 10TH MAY TO THURSDAY 25TH MAY 2023


Dear Parent/Guardian.

The timetable for S3 examinations has now been issued to your child. You will find that some subjects require two periods for their examination, while others will only have one period. Some subjects will also have a practical element to their exam and this is detailed on the summary attached. Pupils will follow their normal timetable during the exam period.
Examinations take place in classrooms during the time your child attends that subject. The examinations are timetabled across three weeks to allow reasonable time for both revision at home and assessments in school.
The purpose of the examination diet is to give pupils and staff an indication of the progress pupils are making on courses and also to help pupils prepare for the experience of sitting National Qualification examinations in S4. Our new timetable for next year will start on Monday 5th June, and all pupils will be issued their new timetable for S4 on that day.
If your child is participating in Outward Bound during the week beginning 15th May, an alternative time will be arranged for individual pupils who are not in school at the time of the examination as appropriate.
I welcome your support in helping your child to prepare for these examinations.

Yours faithfully
L McGuigan
Mrs L McGuigan
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